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July 28, 2008

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Subject: Electric Assistance Program Budget
New Hampshire Community Action Agencies

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find the proposed budget for the New Hampshire Electric
Assistance Program’s 2008-2009 program year from the six New Hampshire
Community Action Agencies. This budget covers the time period October 1, 2008
through September 30, 2009.

The budget will be included in the Utilities budgets that are due to the
Commission on August 1, 2008.

The budget has been provided to members of the Electric Assistance Program
Advisory Board.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me or Shannon Nolin with any questions you may
have.

Sincerely

~Ralph Littlefield
Executive Director
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